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(CCC) Cambridge Crematorium bird release policy 
 
Does Cambridge Crematorium have any policies concerning the release of funeral 
doves, in particular, does it require that only providers using homing birds are 
used? 
 
How many releases have there been in the last 12 months? 
 
Response 
 
• No Policy at present 
 
• None in the last 12 months 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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